
From: Lisa Vande Voorde <f  
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 2:09:03 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: MEASURE Y AND THE GENERAL PLAN: It's a Wonderful Life, Or Is It?  
  

I urge each and every one of you to look deep within 
yourselves, and remember the oath you took when you 
joined the City Council.  You represent us, the residents 
the City of San Mateo, yet some of you continue to 
undermine those for which you serve. 
 
Because here you are at tonight's City Council meeting, 
discussing undoing Measure Y in vast swaths across San 
Mateo.  Excuse me?  Measure Y is THE LAW in our city 
limits until 2030.  I know some of you don't like it, and it's 
been in your crosshairs from the start.  It's in the 
crosshairs of developers too. Bohannon doesn't like it.  So 
you buckle to the silver knife that puts the butter on your 
bread, instead of the majority of residents that you 
represent.  
 
I'm asking you to adhere to Measure Y guidelines as you 
move to finalization of the General Plan. The General Plan 
already meets RHNA targets within the existing 
height/density limits offered by Measure Y.  Affordable 
housing targets can also be met via Measure Y.  So 
obviously, there's an ulterior motive.  And looking at the 
documents in the packet tonight, it's because Bohannon 
needs Measure Y out of the way to make his 10 story 
mixed-use housing a reality in Hillsdale Mall.  And 
interesting those maps staff provided?  Because there is 
no word about the density bonuses.  So, you say they will 






